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KidsCan Fundraiser tomorrow. 
Gold coin donation. 

UPCOMING  
DATES 

 

Aug 9   
Student Led Confer-
ences (Rooms 1-4). 
Aug 16   
Duffy and the Cloak Bay 
Bully Show. 1.30pm. 
Aug 20   
BOT Meeting. 
Aug 23   
Whanau Roopu Hui. 
1.45pm. 
Aug 27-31   
Life Education  
Classroom on site. 
Aug 29   
Best Start. 9.30am. 
Sept 5   
Best Start .11.30am. 
Sept 12   
Best Start. 1.45pm. 
Sept 24   
BOT Meeting. 
Sept 28   
Hauraki Festival. 
Sept 28   
Last day of term 3. 



WEEKLY NOTICES AND REMINDERS  



MUSIC LESSONS IN SCHOOL 
Meryl Bennett of NZ Modern School of Music is offering music lessons at Waihi East 

School. Group or individual sessions in guitar, ukulele, basic keyboard and singing availa-
ble. Group lessons $10 per lesson. All enquiries welcome! Please contact Meryl on 

0212341721 or by email merylmusic@outlook.com. There’s interest in a senior singing 
group but we need another couple of seniors to join up to make this happen. Contact Meryl 

if interested. 

PB4L 
Our PB4L (Positive Behaviour for Learning) journey continues to gather speed behind the scenes 
and should be becoming gradually more visible as we roll this out across the school. Your chil-
dren are becoming more familiar with our school values and what this means for them at Waihi 
East School. Check in with them and see if they can tell you what they are and what they might 
look like - Responsibility, Respect and Caring. Remember, these values came from you, so your 

AGRICULTURE DAY 
Due to the outbreak of mycoplasmabovis Waihi schools are not having 
calves at this years Agriculture day. Waihi East is still going to hold an Agri-
culture Day for lambs and kid goats only on the 29

th
 October. More details 

about this will be available soon. 
A Big thanks to Alan and Ruth Scott for offering the opportunity to 
raise a lamb for several of our seniors - what a wonderful opportunity! 
Please return your permission slip to the office. 

THE HAURAKI  
KAPAHAKA  
FESTIVAL 

Kapahaka Festival is 
on the very last day of 
term, September 28. 
We will be working dil-
igently towards this 
over the term.  More 
information coming. 

WANTED 
Empty clean 1.5litre fizzy drink bottles with lids and not crushed.  
Please drop into the office.  Thanks Heaps! 

YUMMY  APPLE  STICKERS 
We are still collecting Yummy stickers of the yummy apples sold 
at new world. Please keep bringing in your stickers and labels of 
the plastic bags. Charts are available from the office if you would 
like your own one at home. We send away the stickers collected 

for FREE sports gear so the more we collect the more sports 
gear we receive. 

 

DESKS FOR SALE 
Two sizes. $10 each. Or 3 for $20.  Please see Ross or the office if you are interested. 



LIFE EDUCATION 
Harold, Mike and the Waikato East life Education Classroom will be at our school 

from 27th August to 31st August. There will be a session for parents to attend if they 
wish. Time and date to follow. There will be a small cost to attend Harold and will be 

$5 per child. If you need help with the cost please contact Briar and the Whanau 
Roopu Group. They may be able to assist with this. 

TEAM EAST WHANAU ROOPU HUI 
PLEASE NOTE: change of date. Now 30th August in the staff room.  All wel-
come to come along and chat about funding for 2019 camp ideas, kids welfare, 
and anything else on top! 

BEST START PROGRAMME FOR  NEW ENTRANTS 
If your New Entrant child has enrolled this term, or will be enrolling this term, please contact Bri-

ar  about securing your place in our awesome workshops. 
 

Best Start Waihi East  
 

Week 6 Wed 29th August 9.30am-11.00am   
About our school. 

 
Week 7 Wed 5th September 11.30am-12.30pm  

Literacy learning and helping your child. 
 

Week 8 Wed 12th September 1.45pm-2.30pm    
Maths Learning and helping your child. 

 
Contact Briar on  bfrew@east.school.nz or 863 8693 

Car Wash Extravaganza! 
When: Saturday August 11 2018. 1pm-3pm. 
Where: Hickson Motors, Baber street, Waihi. 

Why: To raise money for the year 5 
& 6 camp. 

Senior students welcome to help. 
Phone or text Anne 0272663363 for 

more info. 

LOST 
A pair of Macpac black polyprop gloves. 

Please return to the office if you find these. 



KIDSCAN GO CRAZY HAIR  

FUNDRAISER 
KidsCan support Waihi East School with  
food, tissues, nit treatment and raincoats.   

Now it’s our turn to support them! 
We will be holding a Go Crazy Hair day tomorrow Friday 10th August.  

This is NOT a mufti day so please wear your school uniform. 
And don’t forget your Gold coin donation!! 

Friday 10th August2018 



RUGBY REPS  -  SHAW CUP 
Congratulations to Māhe J, Johnston C, Caleb M and Thomas L who 

have been selected for the Waihi Shaw Cup Rep Rugby team. 



FREE EAR CLINIC SERIVICE 
FOR CHILDREN 

The caravan will be at;  Waihi Cen-
tral School,  Moresby Avenue  
Wednesday 26th September. 

9.45am—2pm.  
Visit the ear nurse for advice on 
Glue ear assessment and man-
agement, Wax/foreign body re-
moval, Grommet checks and treat-
ment of discharging ears. 
All children must be accompanied 
by a caregiver. For enquiries re-
garding this service please contact 
07 838 3565. 

Waihi Squash Club are running 
schools Have-a-Go days on Monday 
week one and two this term 3.30-
5pm.  
Following the Have-a-Go we will run 
Monday night coaching from week 3 
which will consist of mini games and 
lessons of the basics of squash. 
The Have-a-go days are free and the 
coaching will cost $5/child, so very 
cheap! 
Any questions call Kaylea 
0223401139 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

Recycled Wearable Art & Fun Fashion 
Show 

Students register with Dawn 
Ph. 8636704 

Enter as Teams OR Individuals 
Used and Recycled Items Except fabric 

Any girls wishing to model recycled 
supplied clothes phone Dawn 8636704 

 



THANKS TO OUR GREAT SUPPORTERS 
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                     EPro8 Sponsor 
A huge Thanks to Acumen Construction Ltd for  
sponsoring one of our EPro8 teams. Thanks to 
Brooke K for getting out there and finding a spon-
sor. Awesome work all round! 


